
  

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

BUSINESS CHRISTMAS LIGHTS DECORATING CONTEST 
 

December 8, 2017 (Iqaluit, Nunavut) – The City is inviting all businesses this 
year to take part in the annual Qaumakuluit Christmas Lights Decorating contest, 
and register for a chance to win some great prizes. 
 
Prizes will be awarded to the top three light displays, and judging will take place 
the evening of December 15, 2017. 
 
To participate, simply decorate your business with lights, register with the City 
before 3 PM on December 15, and then ensure that lights are on by 6 PM on 
December 15th. 
 
For additional information please contact Kevan Nelson at 979.5627. To register, 
simply send us an email to recreation@city.iqaluit.nu.ca and give us your 
business name, contact information and an address! 
  
Together let’s light up our City in spirit with the holiday season. 
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
Andrea Spitzer 
Communications 
City of Iqaluit 
Email: A.Spitzer@city.iqaluit.nu.ca 

mailto:recreation@city.iqaluit.nu.ca

